VATTENFALL

-

Jan Edberg new Managing Director of Forsmark

Jan Edberg has been appointed new Managing Director of Forsmark.

Jan Edberg has a solid background in Swedish nuclear power. He started his
career in 1973 at Asea Atom, where among other things he worked with the
construction of Forsmark’s reactors. During the years 1976 — 2000 he worked
at Forsmark in different leading positions, including 1997 — 2000 as Managing
Director of Forsmark nuclear power plant.

In 2001 he took up the work as Managing Director of Ringhals and Barseback
nuclear power stations. Since 2006, when Barsebéack was closed, he is
Managing Director of Ringhals and will keep that position until a successor
has been appointed and takes over.

“Jan Edberg has pursued the safety work at Ringhals with great
determination. His experience will be a great asset to further develop the
safety culture in Forsmark,” says Hans von Uthmann, Senior Executive Vice
President of Vattenfall AB and head of Vattenfall Nordic.

Jan Edberg will take up his new position on Monday, 12 February.

For further information, please contact:
Erik von Hofsten, head of Media Relations Vattenfall Nordic, telephone: +46-
70 559 54 84.

From Vattenfall’s Press Department, telephone: +46-8 739 50 10.

Vattenfall's vision is to be a leading European energy company. Vattenfall’s
main products are electricity and heat. Today, Vattenfall generates electricity,
produces heat and supplies energy to several million customers in the Nordic
countries and northern Europe. The major customers are industrial plants,
energy companies, municipalities, property companies and housing
associations. For further information, please see www.vattenfall.com. The
media service section, including a picture archive and Vattenfall’s press
releases, can be found under News & Comments.



